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Shieldalloy Corporation 
ATTN: Mr. Michael Morgenstern 

West Boulevard 
Newfield, New Jersey 08344 

Environmental Manager 

Dear Mr. Morgenstern: 

Your request for an extension in filing your environmental report until 
December 1, 1985, is granted. 

When your environmental report is received and reviewed, a schedule f o r  the 
completion of the environmental assessment (EA) will be prepared and a copy 
will be sent to you. A part o f  the review and preparation o f  the EA will be 
performed by our contractor, Oak Ridge Associated Universities (ORAU), and they 
will accompany us during a site visit to tour the facility and to ask any 
additional questions that may be necessary. 

Any correspondence should  be sent to the following address: 

Mr. W. T. Crow, Acting Chief 
Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch 
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety, NMSS 
Mail Stop 396SS 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

If you should have any questions, please feel free to call either me o r  
Dr. Donald A. Cool at (301) 427-4510. 

Sincerely , 

Flerri L. Horn 
Uranium Process Licensing Section 
Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch 
Division of Fuel Cycle and 
Material Safety, NMSS 
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